
Cheddington Combined School 

 

Uniform Policy 
 

The school expects uniform to be worn as it assists in the safeguarding of all children 
by engendering a sense of belonging to the school community. We encourage the children 
to take pride in wearing their uniform, and to develop a sense of joint responsibility for 
dressing appropriately for the learning environment. Our uniform is based on colours, rather 
than a proprietary brand of garment, and the uniform colours are red with grey.  Please 
could all items worn for school be clearly named to enable mislaid uniform to be returned. 

 
The school offers sweatshirts, cardigans and PE polo shirts with the school logo, 

however unbranded items are also suitable. 
 

Recommended clothing is as follows:- 
 
Grey trousers (grey shorts in summer) 
Grey skirt 
Red/white dress 
White shirt/polo shirt 
School sweatshirt, red pullover or red cardigan 
Grey or white socks, or grey or red tights 
Black or red secure shoes (no high heels, sling-back straps, or open-toed sandals), or plain 
black trainers 
Hair accessories to hold back long hair should be discrete, in school colours, and sit close to 
the child’s head for safety reasons  
 
PE Kit 
Red shorts 
House colour polo shirt 
YR and KS1 -Plimsolls or trainers for outdoor P.E. 
KS2 – trainers for outdoor PE 
Socks for KS2 
Tracksuit bottoms and sweatshirt (winter) dark green or black (Y1 – Y6) 
Please note: Football boots and shin pads are required by those children who play in football 
club. 
For Health and Safety reason all children have bare feet for dance and gymnastics. Please 
contact the class teacher if your child has a medical condition which affects their feet.  
 
Uniform shop: 
School sweatshirts and cardigans, PE kit, PE bags and book bags, hats and water bottles can 
be obtained from the Uniform Shop run by the PTA once every half term. 
They also have many second-hand uniform items in good condition available at greatly 
reduced prices. 
 
A watch may be worn once your child can tell the time. Small neat stud ear-rings may be 
worn if your child has pierced ears, but these must be able to be removed and replaced by 
your child for all PE activities. No other jewellery is appropriate for school. Thank you for 
your support in this matter. 
  
 


